
Home learning week 18 

We’ve enjoyed hearing about new things that the children have tried at home  

 

This week we have: 

 Enjoyed a frosty Monday morning walk, looking at how our school changed 

in the cold weather. We found a bucket of solid ice and started to talk 

about what would happen to it when the sun came out.  

 Learnt about Chinese New Year – ask your child what they can remember! 

They enjoyed tasting some Chinese food and using chopsticks. 

 Made cards, dragon puppets and drums to celebrate Chinese New Year.    

 Learnt the 12 animals that were in the race to name each year, this year 

is the year of the rat. The children enjoyed racing on the playground and 

saying who came 1st, 2nd, 3rd,4th etc. 

 Learnt the digraphs (two letter sounds) ai and ee in phonics and revised 

sh, ch, th and ng.  

 Discussed ‘Risk Taking’, our learning power for this half term and thought 

about what it means.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend  

 

 

Home Learning: We will be thinking about ‘Internet Safety’ 

in the next couple of week. In preparation for this, please 

discuss what the internet is and think about how many 

devices you have at home that connect to the internet. 

 

 

 

 


